
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Lee Ann Kornegay <lakornegay@gmail.com>

Kelly Barbrey <KBarbrey@columbiaauthority.com>
CC: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Kelsey Carmichael <KCarmichael@columbiaauthority.com>
Date: 9/16/2015 10:27:26 AM

Subject: RE: Dreher High School

I agree.

Lee Ann, Can you meet on Monday to go over a draft of the program? Thanks, KV

From: Lee Ann Kornegay [mailto:lakornegay@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2015 9:36 AM
To: Kelly Barbrey
Cc: Veldran, Katherine; Mottel, Haley; Kelsey Carmichael
Subject: Re: Dreher High School

They are not interested if they can't perform a piece. I think this will be the case with any group.
They have a big group so I think its important to get them committed.
Leaving out Clemson and USC gives us wiggle room at the moment for time.

On Wed, Sep 16, 2015 at 8:31 AM, Kelly Barbrey <KBarbrey@columbiaauthority.com> wrote:
That is great! I wonder if they would be willing to perform with other groups (as a joint choir) if timing is tight?

From: Lee Ann Kornegay [mailto:lakornegay@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2015 9:12 PM
To: Kelly Barbrey; Veldran, Katherine; Mottel, Haley; Kelsey Carmichael
Subject: Dreher High School

Spoke with chorus director at Dreher today and they will participate if they can do a song or two. They have 
about 80 members.
I think this is great!

Walter Graham is the director and he is wonderful. I also asked him about directing the group sings and he is 
willing to do that as well.

Lee Ann Kornegay
803-237-1793
http://lakornadventures.blogspot.com/

Lee Ann Kornegay
803-237-1793
http://lakornadventures.blogspot.com/
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